
Anderson Island Elementary November 1, 2024

EAGLE NEWSEAGLE NEWS
Good afternoon, Eagle Families,
We had a fantastic week at school! The Fall Craft Party on
Thursday afternoon was a hit, with students enjoying the
creative activities. Each week, we witness the hard work our
students put into their academics, and it’s showing in their
growth. We’re incredibly proud of our AI Eagles and all their
efforts!
We also recognize the critical role that parent support plays in
student success. We are so grateful to all our families for their
dedication to the school and students.  

Upcoming Events:
Next week is a full one, wrapping up with a special event—our
Veteran’s Tea on Friday at 1:50 PM. As we approach Veteran’s
Day weekend, we want to take this opportunity to thank and
celebrate the Veterans who have served.
Have a great weekend, Eagles! The forecast suggests a dry
Sunday, so let’s take advantage of the fresh air, play, and
recharge.
See you all on Monday,
- Mr. Miller

November

November 8
Veteran’s Thank 
You Tea 1:50 p.m.

November 11 
No School 

Veterans Day

November 27
Thanksgiving Feast

November 28-29
No School 

Families are
welcome to

attend 
please RSVP
Parentsquare



Notes from the Classroom
This week was buzzing with excitement! We tried our best to stay focused on school
work during this high-energy week.
In literacy, we read two great stories: Little Red Riding Hood (the traditional version)
and Petite Rouge, a Cajun Red Riding Hood. It was wonderful to compare the stories,
and we even learned a few French words!
We finished the week by making scarecrows and writing scarecrow stories. The kids
have a fantastic imagination!
Next week, the literacy focus will be Veterans and Veterans Day. I hope to allow the
older students to interview a few veterans before the Veteran's Tea next Friday.
I hope everyone has a restful weekend!



Hello Families

We invite all families to a Thanksgiving Celebration Potluck on Wednesday, Nov 27,
2024, from 10:30 to 11:30. (Students will be dismissed at 11:30 for the half-day.)

If you can, please provide a store-bought kid’s appetizer or snack.  Please select items
you can bring on the list below (or fill in an item on the blank line.)

We will confirm with you by Friday, November 15,  what you should bring for the
potluck so we don’t have too much of any one item.  

_______Vegetable tray
_______Fruit platter 
_______Chex mix 
_______Paper plates and napkins 
_______ Fork and Cups
_______ Juice/Cider
_______A warm side dish _________________
_______Cookies
_______ Other _______________________________________

Student name(s): ______________________________________________________________________

Number of family members attending ________________
I will volunteer: Yes/ No

THANK YOU! 

You can also complete this form in ParentSquare.

Thanksgiving
Potluck

Wednesday, November 27



Community Events & News

We are actively seeking dedicated
individuals to join our team in various
roles, including teachers,
paraeducators, and substitutes. If
you're passionate about fostering a
supportive learning environment and
making a positive impact, we want you
on our team! !
https://www.steilacoom.k12.wa.us/who
-we-are/departments/human-
resources/join-our-team

Students learned about line syles and symetry while making Day of the Dead masks.
Thank you Buela Robb and Virginia Cummings. See their work on our Facebook Page.  


